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Oregon's forests aren't just trees, they're our legacy! I am writing as a concerned 

Oregonian, urging you to please reject House Bill 3103. This bill is a step towards 

reckless logging for short-term profit. HB 3103 would force the Department of 

Forestry to log OUR public forests at reckless and unsustainable levels. Our forests 

serve us all -- providing clean water, a habitat for wildlife, and recreation and 

wellness spaces for current and future generations to come. Let's keep our forests for 

everyone, not for unchecked logging. I expect our representatives to stand up for 

Oregonians and our environment, not cave to the demandes of timber executives 

seeking bigger profits.  

 

Do the right thing and reject HB 3103. 


